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Upcoming meeting
Our first meeting of the new Lions year will be our Steak Fry on September 13, 2010 at 6:30 pm in the Log 
Cabin, behind the Mansion House in  Centerville, Indiana.   

Club organizes for 2010-2011
The Community Awards Program is coming back.  At its organizational meeting Monday 
evening, August 23, the board of directors reinstated the long held program that was not 
held last year.  It will be held on April 11, 2011.  

The  board,  conducted  by  newly  installed  President  Anne  Elstro,  approved  several 
activities and set the dates for several programs during the year.

The annual Community Halloween Party was set for Saturday, October 30.  The Christmas Banquet will be held 
on December 13.

The annual Fish Fry will be held  Friday and Saturday, June 3 and 4, 2011.

Nominations for officers for 2011-2012 will be due at the March 28, 2011 meeting.   Officers will be elected on 
April 25 and installed on June 13.

The Family Picnic will return next year and be held sometime after the final meeting in June.

Zone A Chair Mark Harris, his wife Judy and his guide dog Callie were guests at the meeting held at the home of  
President Anne Elstro.

Congratulations Lion Blue
Lion Bob Blue, who knows a little something about money, was the Top Fish Fry Ticket Seller for 
2010.  

A retired banker, Blue led Lions with $381 dollars in ticket sales.  

The Club netted over 34-hundred dollars from the two day event.

                                       Lions pass out water 
Centerville Lions gave away water to thirsty Archway Day Festival goers during the 
Archway Days Festival.  

The Saturday afternoon parade was led by Grand Marshall Jackie Carberry.

(Lions Jim Resh, Garrett Roberts and Jim Howell in the picture at right)
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